
 

 

Ms Biss Best Bits! 

 

What a great end to a busy term. An amazing nativity from our infant children and a 

fantastic carol concert from our Juniors. All the children fully took part in acting, reading 

and singing and most importantly they were enjoying performing to their families. I would 

also like to thank the staff who have worked incredibly hard this term. 

All of us at MSN Primary would like to wish all our families a happy Christmas and new 

year. We will see you all in 2023! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very sad to say an emotional farewell to our wonderful Sue “Mrs Stoppard”.  

Sue has undertaken many roles here at Midsomer Norton Primary over the past 18 

years and will be missed by staff and children alike.   

We hope to see Sue around the school in the future but for now we wish her a very  

happy retirement!  

The children did an absolutely 

amazing job in the nativities and 

carol services.  We had a lot of 

happy / emotional parents and 

grandparents on our hands!! 



 

PACKED LUNCHES 
 

Please ensure your children’s 
packed lunches are full of healthy 
options.  We are a completely nut 
free school and do not allow squash 
or fizzy drinks.   
 

We understand the problems in 
getting children to eat the food they 
are given however please ensure 
that healthy options outweigh the 
unhealthy.  

Contacting the School 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions and concerns. We are proud to offer an open 

door policy and encourage families to talk with us, if ever the need arises. From lost toys to personal circumstances, 

we are always happy to help or book appointments with other members of staff that can help! 

Office – 01761 412 289 

Or 

office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk 

Dates for your Diary – Term 3 
 
 
3rd January 2023 – INSET Day  
 
4th January – First day back  
 
9th January – Yr5/6 Girls Football 
Tournament  
 
26th January – Yr5/6 St Johns Church Trip 
 
8th/9th February -  KS1 Radstock Museum Trip 
 
10th February – Last day of term!  

In light of media coverage and 
cases being confirmed across 
schools, please see link below for 
the fact sheet for schools and 
parents about Group A 
Streptococcus (GAS) / Scarlett 
Fever: 
 
https://www.midsomernortonsch
oolspartnership.com/uploads/files
/fact-sheet-for-group-a-
streptococcus-(gas)scarlet-
fever.pdf 
 
 
 

Heads Commendation Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following children who won the Head 
Teacher Commendation Awards  
for Term 2! We hope you enjoy the Headteachers’ Tea Party on 
Thursday 5th January at 2pm! 
 
Amelia – Moon, Ronnie – Venus, Alfie – Mars, Lillyanna – Pluto, 
Lucas – Uranus, Harry – Neptune, Oliver – Saturn, Jasper – 
Jupiter, Reece – Earth, Otis – Mercury  
 

 

Moon – Amelia 
Venus -  Ronnie 
Pluto – Lillyanna 

Mars – Alfie 
 

Uranus – Lucas 
Neptune – Harry 
Saturn – Oliver 

 

Jupiter – Jasper 
Earth – Reece 
Mercury - Otis 
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